
I-20 Transfer-In 

Information 
 

 

 

Congratulations on your admission to Stephen F. Austin State University! 

 

You will need to have your SEVIS F-1 student record transferred to SFA by the first day of class, 

as indicated in your acceptance letter. 

Please share the information below with your international student advisor (DSO) at your 

current school who will be transferring your SEVIS record to SFA. 

 

If your SEVIS record is currently TERMINATED, you must notify us before having your record 

transferred. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to SFA soon! 

 

 

School Code (F-1 visas): HOU214F00221000 

 

International Programs 

PO Box 6152, SFA Station 

Nacogdoches, TX 75962 

(936) 468-6604 

international@sfasu.edu 
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